
Chair Prusak and members of the committee,

As the capitol is closed and not open for the people’s business, I offer you this written testimony in place of proper in person 
testimony. 

Please oppose and kill HB2510 in this committee. It is a poorly written bill. Your attention as the health care committee needs to be 
directed elsewhere. Gun restrictions are not “health care.” 

Perhaps your time and effort would be more appropriate in ending the governors ridiculous lockdowns. After all, the lockdowns are 
related to health and well-being of the state of Oregon. 

Sincerely,
Matthew Calef


